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My daughter has been home schooling our two grandchildren for the past 6 years. For each of them it 

has been a most advantageous choice and one which has enabled them to achieve most acceptable 

levels of education. 

 

Since it is the parent/s who have responsibility for assessing what form of education is best for their 

child/children, I strongly support the retention and endorsement of this form of education in NSW. 


